HHS Open House 2023.docx 
August 27, 2023
Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update:
1. Another great week at Hollins High School – together – Administration, Teachers, Staff and parents we will accomplish great things! We appreciate your continued support of our school
1. Back to School Open House is this Tuesday August 29, 2023, at 6 pm, with an information Title 1 meeting starting at 5:30 in our Student Center. Information flyer is attached to this communication and can be found on our website
1. We have started our ELA PM 1 testing for both 9th and 10th graders. This test will serve as a baseline measurement for where students are and where we need them to be at the end of school in May. Your support with having your students to school on time and ready to do their best is appreciated
1. Please be reminded that PCS connects allows for each student to have a school issued laptop for their use in school and at home. All state assessments will be taken utilizing student’s school laptops. Students should bring their laptops to school every day fully charged and ready for use
1. Car line drivers are doing an exceptional job this year pulling all the way up the car line, facilitating the flow of traffic. Remember students need to be in class by the 7:10 am bell -set those alarm clocks, and sun dials back 10 minutes and make your commute less stressful
1. Reminder for students to come to school dressed for success. We check for dress code every day. Dress code policy can be found in our new student orientation presentation on our website.
1. Tardy detentions are being given to any student who is late to their second, third or fourth period classes.
1. Students should have their food service number located in FOCUS ready and available as they go through our lunch line
1. Fall sports is in full swing – please check out our school’s website for schedules and game times. Remember, all tickets are available online through gofan.co – no cash tickets are available at any game. Thank you for your support – GO ROYALS!
1. We started the week off on Monday with a day full of student assemblies where we went over E
Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits!
See you at the Top!

